
King and Queen County Electoral Board Meeting 

October 09, 2018 

 

Meeting was called to order by Armistead Ransone, Chairman, at 8:30 a.m.   

The monthly Electoral Board meeting was held at the General Registrar’s office.  In attendance was 

Armistead Ransone, Chairman; David Broaddus, Vice Chairman; Diane Klausen, General Registrar; Mary 

Ann Levere, Secretary. 

Minutes were reviewed and approved. 

Old Business 

The General Registrar and Chairman of the Electoral Board attended the Board of Supervisors workshop 

on September 24, 2018 to ask for an additional $10,000 more in budget for part-time employee 

compensation. 

An updated list of Officers of Election was distributed by the General Registrar. 

One thousand ballots will be ordered in additional to the three thousand that has already been ordered 

for the November 6th election. 

All Officers of Election has been contacted and confirmed for the training sessions.  Three training 

sessions will be held on October 25, 2018.  Chiefs and Assistant Chiefs, 10:00 a.m.-12:00 noon; Officers 

of Election training, 1:00 p.m.-3:00 p.m. and 4:00 p.m--6:00 p.m. at the King and Queen Courthouse 

complex. 

The Chairman of the Electoral Board visit precinct 201 to look at the pallets of water in the building.  To 

view if the pallets of water will interfere with the flow of the election. 

Chairman of the Electoral Board and an Officer of Election will delivery voting equipment to all precincts 

on November 5th.  A member of the Sheriff Department will pick up voting equipment and return to the 

General Registrar’s office on election night.  

Absentee voting started September 21, 2018.  As of October 05, 2018, 4 voters had voted on the 

machine and 25 ballots received in mail. 

The General Registrar’s office will be opened two Satursdays preceding the November 7th election, 

October 27th and November 3rd. 

Next meeting will be held November 1, 2018 at 8:30 a.m. 

Meeting adjourned 9:07 a.m. 

Mary Ann Levere, 

Secretary 


